
Jamia Hamdard Admissions-2021 
Counseling for Admissions to BUMS Programme 

Stray Vacancy Round 
 

22 April 2022 
 

All the aspirants for admission to BUMS programme of Jamia Hamdard, who 
fulfil the eligibility criteria for BUMS, qualified NEET-2021 and whose names 
are included in the eligible candidates for Stray Vacancy Round by AYUSH (List 
is available at www.aaccc.gov.in) are required to appear in the Counseling 
Session on 27.04.2022 between 2:30 pm to 4:00 pm at Board Room, School of 
Unani Medical Education and Research for 7 Seats in NRI/Sponsored Category 
along with prescribed fee and all original documents.  
 
Admissions will be offered on the basis of merit in NEET 2021 and candidates 
will be required to complete the admission formalities on the same day and 
fee submission within two days failing which they will forfeit the claim for 
admission.  
 
Documents required:  
1. NEET-2021 score card with admit card  
2. High School/Matric (10th) Certificate  
3. Marks Sheets/Certificate of Class 12th  
4. Character Certificate from the institution last attended  
5. Migration/Transfer Certificate  
6. Two Passport size recent colour photographs  
7. High School Urdu Certificate (If available)  
8. Documents in support of claim of NRI or Sponsorship letter 
9. Required amount of Fee to be transferred electronically to “Jamia Hamdard” on selection.  

 
Note:  

 Appearing in Counseling Session is not a guarantee of admission.  

 Attending the counselling on the scheduled date is compulsory.  
 
 
 

Chairman  
Admission Committee 

  



21 March 2022 

With reference to the letter from ministry of AYUSH (Ref.L-14030/12/2022-EP-1 dated 22.04.2022) 

the 7 vacant seats of BUMS programme of School of Unani Medical Education and Research have 

been given to us for admission through Stray Vacancy Round. In this regard a list of eligible 

candidates has been uploaded to the Centralized Counselling Website (https://aaccc.gov.in/).  

It is therefore required to conduct a Counselling session on 27th April 2022 and notify on university 

website the Stray Vacancy Round Notice (Draft is attached).  

 

 

Prof. Suhel Parvez 
Chairman Admissions  

Honorable Vice-Chancellor 

 

https://aaccc.gov.in/

